Rafi Miah

From: Alex Bushell

Sent: 01 February 2022 18:23

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2022/0015/P

Pls log as a representation on the above planning application.

Thanks
Alex

From: Susan Reid <NEEGG >
Sent: 01 February 2022 13:04

To: Alex Bushell <Alex.Bushell@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application 2022/0015/P

Dear Mr. Bushell,

I am the resident and owner of 6 Perrins Lane. I have been advised that a planning application has been
submitted by Mr. Stephen Stark of 3 Perrins Court, with planning reference: 2022/0015/P

Previously he was given planning permission to build a roof terrace and he went beyond the height that was
permitted and was never obliged to correct this. I therefore do not feel comfortable that he would even keep
to the agreed terms.

I have considerable concerns about the impact the proposed plans will have on my Il light levels and
the value of my property.

The previous erection of the _and the light. It is also extremely
ugly viewed from my property.

It was fortunate that I was advised of this, because neither Camden council nor Mr Stark informed me of
this proposal.

I would like to speak to you and raise my deep concerns about this application.
I'd be grateful if you could find a time on Friday 4th of February as on the other days, as o | N ; IE

Yours sincerely,
Susan Reid

BA MACP MTSP TQAP MBPC



